CEMETERY

DIOCESE OF RICHMOND

June 22, 2014

Mr. Dwayne Broughman
Tree Smart. Inc.

101 Buck Horn Trail
Clifton Forge, Va, 24422

Dear Dwayne:

Hoping that this letter finds you and your family doing well in health and spirit!

On behalf of the Cemetery Board and myself, | would like to express
our gratitude and appreciation for the outstanding service of your crew
who worked at the cemetery last week.

| must commend them for their professionalism, excellent work, and
courtesy as they performed their job responsibilities at St. Andrew's
Cemetery.

Very simply, ACCOLADES fora JOB WELL DONEI!!

Furthermore, please call me (540- 342- 9180) if | can be any assistance
at anytime.

Best wishes for a Blessed, Healthy and Fulfilling SUMMER!!
May God Bless You Today and Always!
Sincerely,

Frank Mauceri
Manager

cc: Paul Yengst, Board President

3601 Salem Turnpike N.W.
P.O. Box 6616
Roanoke, Virginia 24017
(540) 342-9180



